


Old Meeting House Revitalization Committee (OMHRC) Meeting
August 20, 2018
6:00 PM
Town Office

Present: Val Long, Deb Sargent, Chuck Driesbach, Norm Yeaton, Cheryl Gilpatrick 

Selectmen Present: Hugh Curley and Virginia Drew

The purpose of this meeting was to present the final results of the community survey to determine what to do with the Old Meeting House and results of the community listening sessions.

Results of 184 completed surveys from Epsom residents were discussed with the BOS. Each selectman was given the full 25-page report from the survey. The listening session results, which included 25 Epsom residents, were presented, and BOS  were given a three-page summary of the results. The BOS asked questions about each of the documents reviewed.

Recommendations included a multi-phase project funded over several years. In addition, the BOS provided their assurance that they would support this project.

Respectfully submitted, 

Valerie Long
539 Sanborn Hill Road
Epsom, NH 

